
 

Benha University 

News 
 

Tuesday: 22/11/2015   

 

Workshop about Endnote 

 Under the auspices of Prof. Dr. Hesham Abu El 

Enin, the University Vice-president for Postgraduate 

Studies and Researches’ Affairs; the Sector of 

Postgraduate Studies and Researches’ Affairs 

organizes a workshop about the techniques of using Endnote which 

aims to improve skills of the young researches in writing the scientific 

researches. The workshop will be held on Tuesday, 24/11/2015 at 

Banque Misr Hall in the University. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


